
         IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Water Main Shutdown on East Side of Second Avenue 

(Between 92nd and 93rd Streets) 
From 11:00pm Thursday, June 21st to 3:00am Friday, June 22th 

 

In support of the Second Avenue Subway (SAS) project, MTA contractors will be 

conducting a water main tie-in on the east side of Second Avenue, between 92nd 

and 93rd Street.  The work will be conducted from 11:00pm Thursday, June 21st to 

3:00am Friday, June 22th. In order to complete the water main tie-in, the water 

will be shut off for the duration of the work and buildings will not have access to 

water during this time.   

Please note the scope and nature of construction activities are subject to change 
based upon field conditions. All work has been approved by appropriate City 
agencies where required. We appreciate your patience during construction. 
 
For more information on this work, please contact the Community Liaison, at: 
 
Phone (9 AM - 5 PM/weekdays): (917) 373-7208 
SAS After-Hours Hotline (24 hours/7 days a week): (212) 792-9716 
Email: Dennis.Tierney@2avesubway.com 

 


